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August 27, 1979

Docket No. 50-336

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attn: Mr. R. Reid, Chief

operating Reactors Branch #4
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

References: (1) R. Reid letter to All Combustion Engineering Designed
Operating Reactors dated June 5, 1979,
(2) G. E. Tiebler (Florida Power & Light) letter to
Dr, D. F. Ross dated August 3, 1979.

Gentlemen :

Millstone Nuclear Power Station, Unit No. 2
Small Break LOCA Analyses

In Reference (1), Northeast Nuclear Energy Company (NNECO) was requested to provide
additional information regarding small break LOCA analyses. Reference (2) for-
warded CEN-114-P, Amendment 1-P, in accordance with the scope and schedule

agreed upon with the NRC Staff. NNECO's review of this document has determined
that the information is applicable to Millstone Unit No. 2 and as such, fulfills
the Reference (1) request.

We trust you find Reference (2) responsive to your request.
Very truly yours,
NORTHEAST NUCLEAR ENERGY COMPANY

,4///, (7’1'1/ ~.1/

W. G. Counsil
Vice President

cc: Dr. Denwood F. Ross, Manager
Bulletins and Orders Task Force
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